BROOME PARISH COUNCIL – PRECEPT ESTIMATE 2021/22

	
	Actual 2019/20
	Budget2020/21
	Forecast2020/21
	Budget2021/22

	
	
	
	
	

	NCAPTC Sub
	171
	180
	172
	180

	Insurance
	559
	700
	560
	700

	Clerk’s Salary
	1711
	1800
	1758
	1800

	Clerk’s Exp
	283
	300
	300
	300

	Donations
	250
	250
	275
	300

	Play Inspection
	100
	100
	104
	110

	Churchyard
	133
	200
	13
	200

	Audit
	30
	50
	40
	40

	Fire Exting
	79
	100
	124
	130

	Council Travel 
	36
	
	
	

	Chairman Exp
	
	
	
	

	Computer Cost
	
	
	
	

	Play Equipment
	7
	300
	
	

	Litter Picking   
	
	
	250
	520

	Other – Net 
	-835
	4000
	863
	1000

	Res. up/(down)   
	1323
	-2080
	1441
	620

	Income -  Recycling
	-200
	-200
	-200
	-200

	Total
	£3,647.00
	£5,700.00
	£5,700.00
	£5,700.00


Past years precepts. 2001/02 £2400; 2002/03 £2600; 2003/04 £3000; 2004/05 £3200; 2005/06 £3400; 2006/07 £3700; 2007/08; £3800; 2008/09 £3800; 2009/10 £3900; 2010/11 £3900; 2011/12 £3900; 2012/13 £3900; 2013/14 £3900; 2014/15 £3827; 2015/16 £3904; 2016/17 £3842; 2017/18 £3741; 2018/19  £3698; 2019/20 £3647; 2020/21 £5700.

Notes

1. It is proposed the precept will raise £5700, the same as last year. However because of the cut in the council tax base each resident will pay just over 3% more. If residents paid the same amount then the council would receive £5526.

2. In the current year the council is likely to pay much less on 'other' expenses than expected, but this is because the council received £9024 in Community Infrastructure Levy for the housing development at the Ellingham end of Yarmouth Road and this covered the cost of the council's large contribution to the cost of the village hall main sewage extension. Other than the money that will be receiving for the development in front of the heath it could be quite a number of years before the council receives another such windfall.

3. Several hundred pounds will have to be spent soon on maintenance to the play area, but I believe it is intended that that should be paid for from the play area's own ring fenced funds.

4. The above predicts a £1400 increase in reserves this year and a £600 increase next year. However if the council was faced with unexpected costs or decided to take on new projects then this could be greatly reduced.
